
Alvin High School Daily Announcements 

Tuesday, November 19, 2019 

 
❖ AHS DECA is celebrating Global Entrepreneurship Week! Today’s spotlight entrepreneur is Beyonce, 

the singer-songwriter who has became a huge top-selling female solo artist. She has added fashionista to 
her list of accomplishments, with the launch of House of Dereon in 2004 and shop.beyonce.com in 
2012, a branded apparel and accessory marketplace. She is on the Forbes list of the most Powerful 
Female Entrepreneurs.  

 

❖ Seniors, Nov. 18 and 19  is your absolute last chance to get your official yearbook photo. These photos 
will be used for the book and also for graduation. The sitting fee is free, but you can choose to purchase 
copies of your photo through Strawbridge Studios. The list of students who haven't been photographed 
will be outside of Mrs. Flores' door.  

 

❖ Attention all current French Honor Society members: We will have a meeting this Thursday, November 
21st at 3:05 p.m. in room B 210. Attention all French 1 students: You are invited to attend the meeting 
as pledges! Come and see what exciting things we do and will do this year. Oh, and there will be pizza. 
Hope to see you there. 

 

❖ Is this your last year at AHS?  Or, is this your first year? 

Why not get a yearbook to remind you of your time here for free? 

The Publications Department of AHS have decided to give out a free Yearbook! 

That’s right, a free yearbook! 

All you have to do is follow them on instagram @ahs.publication, and like/share a photo! 

Names will be drawn and posted. 

The contest will start November 22nd at 7:20 AM and end on November 25th at 7:20 AM. 

Students and staff will have 72 hours to participate. 

For more information, contact them through instagram @ahs.publication. 



❖ The Boys Soccer team will be having tryouts the Monday we return from Thanksgiving break on 
12-2-19 after school. If you are interested in trying out, please see either Coach Stromeyer or Coach 
Dempsey by November 21. You must have a physical on file in order to tryout.  

 

❖ On November 21st Anime Club will be showing a full length Anime film in CM 141 @ 3 pm until the 
film is done. Snacks will be served. 

 

❖ DECA's annual Teacher Lip Sync Battle is coming up this Friday, November 22nd. Come watch your 
favorite teachers battle it out!!!! Will Tuck-n-Flo win it all again, or will someone be able to take them 
down? Buy your tickets starting Wed. in LK 110, LK 130, from any DECA member and in the 
Cafeteria. Bring a non-perishable food item for a $1 off. The show sold out last year, so don’t miss your 
chance to get a ticket. 

 

❖ All students are invited to participate in our annual Bookmark Contest for a chance to see their 
bookmark design used in the library. Winning bookmark designs must be based on a book or book 
character and will be judged on creativity and originality. Please get your bookmark template from the 
library. The deadline for all entries is Monday, December 2. 

 

❖ Students do you have an outstanding library fee but no money? The library is having a food drive to help 
families during the holiday season. One can or boxed food item pays off one dollar of your fine up to ten 
dollars. For example five cans equals five dollars off your fine. Items must not be opened or expired to 
qualify.You can donate even if you do not have fines.  

 

❖ HOSA hosting AHS Blood Drive on December 5th, sign up during lunches in the cafeteria. Must be 16 
years of age and older. Community welcome to donate. Email Ms. Luneau at tluneau@alvinisd.net to 
sign up. Thank you! 

 

❖ The local scholarship packet is live on the Alvin High School website. Go to the College and Career 
page and then to Scholarships to get started. The district has provided a short video for instructions. The 
College and Career Center will be open after school the next three Wednesdays until 4 pm to assist 
students. It is an easy process this year; so get your applications completed early. Deadline is February 
9. 

 

❖ If you are interested in going to Ireland, Scotland and England in the Summer of 2021, please come see 
Mrs. Allen in CM 141. Spots are limited. 



 

 

 

 

 

 


